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 Mr. M. Martin COMMEM

AIL

2014/7429/P 23/12/2014  12:07:20 We have traded in our shop in Hatton Garden for over 20 years and are most concerned by the opening 

of a unit with yet a further 25 units inside, an indoor market. There are other markets of this type in 

Hatton Garden and by the sheer quantity of traders in such a confined space causes a considerable 

amount of people to congregate around the pavement area, some even handing out leaflets and 

generally approaching members of the public, trying to entice them inside. Many members of the public 

find this to be quite intimidating and it will discourage them from visiting Hatton Garden.

Blocking the pavement with these additional people milling around will not enhance the area and if this 

indoor market is to open, it  should have a space outside the unit but within its boundary  for people, if 

they wish, to congregate. By moving the glass front/door line to the pavement edge is, in my opinion, 

totally unacceptable and this application should be rejected by the local authority.
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